

Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003



stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



St Michael's Catholic Academy Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

**BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates** 

3 June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

## Year 10 Maths Mock Results - June 2025

The maths mock result your child is receiving today is an average grade from the three maths assessments over the year so far. In the week beginning 16<sup>th</sup> June your child will sit a full maths mock series, at the appropriate level, to attain a more accurate end of year grade.

Tuesday 17 June (am):

Paper 1 (non-calculator) conducted in classrooms.

Wednesday 18 June (am):

Paper 2 (calculator) conducted in the exam halls.

Thursday 19 June (am):

Paper 3 (calculator) conducted in the exam halls.

Your child will already have received the revision list for this mock, so that they can work on this at home, and they will also be doing revision in lessons with their teachers. You will receive your child's updated maths mock grade in July.

As we move into Year 11, we will increase the number of classes in each half of the year group, so it may be that your child will not have the same teacher as this year. We will also start to look at the tiers of entry students will be sitting (Foundation or Higher), however, no final decisions will be made until after the Year 11 November mock series.

There will be a Parents' Evening in September where you will have the opportunity to talk to your child's maths teacher about their mock grades and the next steps on their GCSE journey.

If you have any questions or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Llewellyn

**Curriculum Lead for Mathematics** 

